
Stonefield Neighborhood Fall Meeting

December 2nd, 2009 Minutes

1. Sheriff Dave Mahoney: Current Dane County Sheriff Dave Mahoney provided
an update on his accomplishments and priorities in Dane County. These include
improving standards at the Dane County jail through a number of initiatives
including in-home detention and 24 hour monitoring. This has decreased staff
overtime and allowed the jail to earn revenue by renting out cells to other
counties. Sheriff Mahoney has also focused on Beltline safety promoting smart
driving initiatives. Sheriff Dave then opened up the presentation for questions.

2. Question and Answer:

3. Treasurer’s Report: We are currently collecting dues through our bi-annual
dues, directory and membership pledge. Forms were distributed in early
November. It is planned that the new directory will be ready for distribution early
in 2010.

4. Stonefield Neighborhood Board: Current members include:
Norm Arendt, President
Kathy Karofsky, Treasurer
Kate Nisbet, Secretary
Members at Large:
Mike Adler
Dave Diercks
Jeff Mattox, webmaster

Committee chairs for the Stonefield Neighborhood Association are as follows:
Robin Sweet - Welcoming Efforts, Garage Sale, July 4th
John Grande - July 4th
Brad Nordhaus - July 4th, Gardening Club
Leeanne Hallquist - Garage Sale
Jacci See - Book Club

 
5. Meeting Adjourned.


